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Kerry O’Brien
Regional Director 90 Seventh Street
Suite 14300
(415 8485189 San Francisco, California 94103

kobrien@ftc.gov

JuO\ , 2024
Via Federal Express

Nelson Wei

President

ASRock Inc.

13848 Magnolia Ave.
Chino, CA 91710-7027

Compliance Warning Re: MagnusonMoss Warranty Act

DearMr. Wei:

The Federal Trade Commissi@tTC” or “Commission”), the nation’s consumer
protection agency, enforces the Federal Trade Commission Act (“FTC Act”), 15 U.S.C. § 45,
which prohibits unfair or deceptive acts or practices in or affecting commerce. The FTC Act
requires that any represatibns be truthful and nemisleading. The FTC also enforces the
MagnusorMoss Warranty Act (“the Warranty Act”), 15 U.S.C. 8§23012312. The Warranty
Act is a law that governs consumer product warranties and, among other things, establishes
disclosure stadards for written warranties. The Warranty Aobhibits warrantors of consumer
productscosting more than five dollafeom conditioningtheir written warraneson a
consumer’s use of any article or service, such as repair servioghich is identified l brand,
trade, or corporate name, unl¢sythe warranty states the article or servidébe provided to
the consumer for freer (2) the warrantor has been granted a waiver by the Commission.
Similarly, warranty language thahpliesto a consumer acting reasonabtyderthe
circumstances that warranty coverage requfresonsumeto purchasen article or service
identified by brand, trade or corpteaname is similarly deceptive and prohibifed violation of

115 U.S.C. 8302(c). Awarrantormay apply for a waiver by demonstratitigthe Commission that the warranted
product will function properly only if the article or service so identified is used in connection with the warranted
productandthatthe waiver is in the public interest

216 C.F.R. 700.10; 15 U.S.§2310(c).






Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please direct any inquiries concerning this
letter to Abdiel Lewis at alewis4@ftc.gov and Alyssa Wu at awul@ftc.gov.

Sincerely,

Kerry O’Brien
Regional Di94.his



